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Dates for your Diary 

 

Tuesday 5th December  - Y1/2 Open Afternoon   3.10-3.30pm 
Friday 8th December  - Christmas Fair 
Monday 11th December - Little Oaks & Reception Learning Together 
Monday 11th December �� Bell School of Music Christmas Concert 
Thursday 14th December - Y5/6 Open Evening 3.15-3.45pm 
Friday 15th December  - Christmas Jumper Day 
Monday 18th December  - Y2 Christmas Party 
Tuesday 19th December  - Reception Christmas Party 
Wednesday 20th December  - Little Oaks Christmas Party 
Wednesday 20th December - Y3 Production 
Thursday 21st December  - Y1 Christmas Party 
Thursday 21st December  - Y3/4 Christmas Party 
Friday 22nd December - Nursery and Reception Nativity 
Friday 22nd December - Y5/6 Christmas party 
Friday 22nd December  - School closes at 2.05pm 
Monday 8th January —School re-opens 

�
Attendance  

The Target for the school is 97% attendance 
for the week. In the week commencing 27th 
November we only achieved 96%.  Let’s try for 
97% next week. 
 
Well done to Sycamore, Acer, Apple, Poplar, 

Cedar, Maple, Lime, Cherry and Holly who achieved 97% or 
above. �



� 	
� ��
 �������
�� � ��� �� 	�
��	�� �

�  ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
Achievement Awards were given on the 1st December t o the  

following children:        

Ash Oliver Apple Daniel 

Chestnut Leo Poplar Olivia 

Beech  Harry Cedar Liam 

Cherry  Toby Larch Salim 

Holly George B Rowan George G 

Hornbeam Alfie Sycamore Jack 

Spruce Daniel Elm Antony 

Lime Maya Acer Josie & Scarlet 

Maple Aiden Silver Birch Sophia 

Hawthorn Malakai Walnut Jamie 

WRITER OF THE WEEK 

The following children have been awarded ’Writer of  the Week’ 
and will be wearing a blue sweatshirt until next We dnesday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ash  Ryan Apple  Aimee 

Chestnut  Erza Poplar  Joshua H 

Beech   Riley Cedar  Katherine 

Cherry   Katie Larch  Jas 

Holly  Hannah Rowan  Niamh 

Hornbeam  Ben Sycamore  Oliver 

Spruce  Amelia Elm Harvey & Charlie 

Lime Oscar Acer  Verity 

Maple Jasmine Silver Birch  Preston 

Hawthorn  Alex Walnut  Francessca 

Connor in Larch class was Writer of the Week last week but his 
name was spelt incorrectly in the Newsletter. Sorry Connor! 
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Sponsored Silence 

Jack M, Jack S, Millie and Thomas all from Silver 
Birch held a Sponsored Silence last week in aid of 
the Swimming Pool Appeal. 

They spent the whole school day in silence last  
Tuesday and raised a fantastic £46.80 through sponsorship from 
friends and family.  Well done all of you! 

Years 5 & 6 Open Evening 

Years 5 and 6 are having an open evening on Thursday 14th         
December from 3.15-3.45pm.  This will be an opportunity for the 
children to show you their work and for you to find out what they 
have been doing in class. 

Swimming 
 
If you have any towels, swimming costumes or trunks that you can 
donate to school then it would be greatly appreciated.  Please hand 
any donations to the school office. 
 
Thank you.  

 Parents/Carer of KS1 Children 

Now that the winter weather is well and truly here, could parents/
carers please teach their children to fasten their coats up by    
themselves and practice this at home.   

This will help to get the children ready and           
outside more quickly for playtime.  Thank you.   
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�  Scooters and Cycles 

A reminder that scooters and cycles must not be ridden 
in the playground or anywhere on the school premises.  
Children must wait until they are off the school grounds 
before mounting their cycle or scooter. 

This is for the safety or everyone. 

Please also ride carefully on the way to and from school, giving way to 
pedestrians at all times. 

Late Collection 

A reminder that school finishes at 3.10pm for Reception and Years 1 
and 2 and at 3.15pm for Years 3 to 6. 

If you are regularly struggling to pick up your child 
on time please register them at the Kids Club on 
site which provides after school care and can offer 
this either on a regular basis or as and when 
needed.  The number for Kids Club is 888817. 

Please note that having your child wait in the scho ol office is not 
an alternative to arranging suitable after school c hildcare.   

Messages for Children 

If you need to alter the pick-up arrangements for 
your child or get a message to them for another 
reason then please do this as early in the school 
day as possible.  We ask that you only call in 
with messages that are urgent. 

 

With over 500 children across a big school site it can be difficult for 
the office staff to get messages to different classrooms at the end of 
the school day.  Thank you for your co-operation. 
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Swimming 

 

Weill done to our Y5/6 swimmers who represented Willow Tree at 
the Swimming Gala at Ashville College today.  The team consisted of 
Kate, Hazel, Amelia, Murray, Finlay, Emily, Joey and Jack and they 
all swam amazingly well. 

 

We will find out the results over the weekend and let you know in 
next week’s Newsletter.   

 

Thank you so much to the parents who helped transport the children 
and to Mrs Forrest for her help poolside. 

 

 

If your child has taken part in a sporting event or any other 
achievement then we would love to hear about it and include it in 
the newsletter. 

 

Please email information (and photos if you have them) to: 

general@willowtree.n-yorks.sch.uk  
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Ribbons & Decorations Needed  

If you have any ribbon or decorations, or items that 
can be used to decorate Christmas wreaths, please 
donate them at the office for the wreath decorating 
stall at the Fair.   

Face Painters Needed 

If any parents or carers are able to volunteer to do 
face painting and/or glitter tattoos at the Christmas 
Fair, please let us know. 

 
We desperately need helpers for the 
Christmas Fair.  If you can spare any time 
it would be greatly appreciated. 

We need help with making up the hampers 
the day before the Fair, manning the stalls 
and setting up on the day.  

Please add your name to the sign-up sheet in the playground/office 
window.  

Dates for Your Diary 
  
 Christmas Fair  Friday 8th December 
 Film Night   Friday 19th January 
 Sponsored Bounce Wednesday 21st February 
 Bedtime Stories  Thursday 1st March 
 Easter Disco  Friday 23rd March 
 Bingo    Friday 27th April 
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Woodlands Community Garden  

 
Community Garden News - Help wanted! 

 
The garden behind Woodlands Church is for everyone to 
use and enjoy.  Come and look at the striking autumn   
colours! 
 
It is a beautiful space and is maintained entirely by       
volunteers. Please come and help weed, water and tidy 

on Wednesdays after school drop-off 9-10am in term time or at our 
monthly Gardening Sunday sessions (the last Sunday of the month       
2-4pm). 
 
Please ask Catherine Baxter or Nicola Blay if you want to find out more! 
�

Community Garden Calendar 2018 
 
Our 2018 calendar is full of pictures of the garden and recipes using 
seasonal produce.  
 
It's £6 and can be bought from Fiona Turnbull, Nicola Blay or Catherine 
Baxter. Local business have sponsored the calendar so all profits go 
back to the garden!  
 
So, if you need a calendar, please consider this!! THANK YOU! 
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Get Out More’s Holiday Forest School 
Hookstone Woods, Harrogate  

For children (5-11 years)  
 
A forest school is a programme of outdoor play and learning in a   
woodland environment run by qualified forest school leaders.                
All-outdoor, all-weather activities including den building, games, crafts 
and a campfire. 
 
4th & 5th January- 10am to 2pm 
Places must be booked in advance, visit our website for details 
www.getoutmorecic.co.uk 
 
Contact Lauren Emsley via phone or email if you have any queries prior 
to booking: 
 

07540 857865  lauren@getoutmorecic.co.uk 


